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Transfer Credit for Previous Education and 

Transferability of Credits 

Credits earned at Cleveland Clinic’s School of Health Professions (SOHP) may not transfer to 

another educational institution. SOHP reserves the right to accept or reject any or all credits 

earned at prior educational institutions regardless of accreditation status or subject relatability. 

You should obtain confirmation that SOHP has evaluated credits you have earned at another 

educational institution before you execute an enrollment contract or agreement. You should also 

review the transfer of credits policy of any educational institution that you may want to transfer 

credits earned at SOHP. Be sure to have a transfer credit evaluation prior to executing an 

enrollment contract or agreement. The ability to transfer credits from SOHP to another 

educational institution may be very limited. Some or all credits may not transfer, and you may 

have to repeat courses at another educational institution that were previously taken at SOHP. 

Never make the assumption that credits will transfer to or from any educational institution. It is 

strongly advised to review and understand the transfer of credit policy of SOHP and of any other 

educational institutions you plan to attend before you execute an enrollment contract or 

agreement. 

SOHP has developed articulation agreements with many academic institutions for various 

programs. The clinical hours contracted to transfer as credits to the academic institutions are 

outlined within each articulation agreement. For program specific information, visit the SOHP 

website. 


